
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title/Organization]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the anniversary of VJ 

Day, I would like to take a moment to reflect on the significance of this 

historic occasion.  

VJ Day, marking Victory over Japan Day, signifies the end of World War II 

and commemorates the sacrifices made by countless individuals who fought 

bravely for peace and freedom. It is essential for us to honor their 

memory and recognize the impact their courage has had on our lives today.  

This year, I would like to propose a commemoration event that brings our 

community together to honor those who served. We could organize a 

gathering that includes a moment of silence, speeches from veterans, and 

the sharing of stories to celebrate their legacy.  

I believe that such an event would not only pay tribute to our heroes but 

also educate younger generations about the importance of peace and unity.  

Thank you for considering this proposal. I look forward to discussing 

this further and collaborating to make our commemoration of VJ Day 

meaningful for all.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position, if applicable] 


